

31st December 2010

Dear IWCO students,

2010 is a year of rapid growth and a fruitful year of IWCO. We have developed and expanded our school coverage throughout Europe especially in Russia & Ukraine.

We have been awarded several medals in the Foshan International Wing Chun Competition in China which proved that our training methods and techniques are being recognized and in the right direction.

Various activities have been planned in 2011 to further develop our school and liaise our students worldwide such as Wing Chun competition among our schools, European seminars... etc so that students from all parts of the world can meet together and share experience.

Last but not the least, I would like to wish you a happy and prosperous year of 2011, wish you good health and success in all aspects of your endeavor. Most importantly, further excellence in your Wing Chun practise.

Yours sincerely,

Donald Mak Chairman